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WSUV's Butch T. Cougar and Clark’s own Oswald the Penguin, as
well as volunteers and Student Ambassadors from Clark College,
were on hand to greet guests at College Goal Washington.
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On January 26, Clark College hosted a College Goal Washington
event in Gaiser Student Center, attracting approximately 250
guests—more than any other such event in Southwest Washington.

College Goal Washington (also called “College Goal Sunday”) is
a state-based volunteer program that provides free information
and assistance to students and families who are applying for
financial aid for post-secondary education. Financial aid
specialists from both Clark College and Washington State
University Vancouver were on hand to help families fill out
the Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA).
Volunteers were able to provide assistance in both Spanish and
Russian, as well as in English.

The afternoon-long event included three break-out sessions:
“Getting to College & Succeeding,” “Financial Aid 101,” and
“Scholarships.” Translation into Spanish and Russian was also
provided for these sessions.

Financial Aid Program Coordinator Kendra Graham contributed
this article.
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